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Hello, my name is Jordan Young, and as a lifelong native Oregonian I strongly 

oppose HB 3390. Simply because it is not science based, culturally based, or 

economically based. Being a rural Oregonian we utilize fur in so many ways. We use 

fur for fishing lures, fly fishing lures, clothing, decor, and most importantly my 

Indigenous friends and family use fur for various ceremonial practices and regalia 

(ceremonial clothing). I understand the blemish the fur trade may have caused, 

especially in the lavish high end clothing used by wealthy celebrities, but fur is a 

staple for everyday Americans, both rural and urban alike. Please do not push HB 

3390 here in Oregon. It has no positive effect on the people in rural Oregon and the 

continuation of fur use has no negative effect on urban Oregon.  


